
 
 
 
 

NH90: A NEW STEP FORWARD FOR THE IN-SERVICE SUPPORT 
FOR GERMANY 

 
 
 
 
Aix en Provence, 12 May 2004 
 
 
 
 
 
NHIndustries is pleased to announce that yesterday, on the 11th of May at ILA Berlin Airshow 2004 
the Contractor Logistic Support (CLS) contract for Germany has been signed by the NAHEMA 
General Manager General P. Finocchio and the NHI General Manager G. Maitrepierre. 
 
This contract represents an additional step in the completion of the NH90 Programme, by providing 
a support to the German Customer for its NH90 fleet during the first 3 years of operation. 
 
According to this contract Industry will provide all necessary services and spare parts in order to 
maintain in operational conditions the relevant German Army and German Air Force NH90 
helicopters. 
 
This type of services has already been contracted by Italy, Norway and Sweden. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
For further information, please contact: 
Mr. Alain Gauthier 
NHIndustries Commercial Director 
Tel.: +33 (0) 4 42 95 97 02 
Fax: +33 (0)4 42 95 97 49. 
www.nhindustries.com 
 


